
Water Softener 

Inspection 
“All new or replacement water softeners installed in residential, commercial and public buildings within the village limits 

shall be DIR "demand-based regeneration." Water softeners functioning only at a predetermined time interval (with a time 

clock), shall no longer be permitted to be installed in the Village of St. Nazianz. DIR controls meet the "high efficiency 

softener" standards of the Water Quality Association which are 3,350 grains of hardness removed per one pound of salt. 

The owner shall have the softener inspected every five years by a plumber or water softener service provider and a copy of 

the inspection shall be provided to the village clerk-treasurer. Property owners must obtain a building permit for water 

softener installation and/or replacement of your existing water softener. This will ensure that the village can keep a record  

of water softeners in the village per DNR requirements.”     Ord. No. 2021-02, 7-21-2021  

   
Property Information 

 Property Owner Name ________________________________________________ 

 Property Address ________________________________________________ 

  ________________________________________________ 

 Owner Contact ________________________________________________ 

 Phone Number 

 

 

  Inspection 
 

Softener is Demand-Based Regeneration 

  Yes  No 

Meets Water Quality Association Standards - 3,350 grains of hardness removed per 1# of salt 

  Yes  No 

 

Signature of Licensed Plumber Date of Installation/Inspection 

Printed Name    License # 

 

 
Return to: 

Village of St Nazianz 

228 W Main Street 

PO Box 302 

St. Nazianz, WI  54232 

https://library.municode.com/wi/saint_nazianz/ordinances/code_of_ordinances?nodeId=1103438

